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Subject: Annoying a Child 

Person Providing Information: Lt. Chris Steffen 

Email Address of Provider: Chris.Steffen@sdsheriff.org  

Telephone number of Provider:       

Media Contact: Lieutenant Steffen 

Date of Release: 3-3-2018 

Time of Release: 10:45 am 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
Lt. Steffen will be available for an on camera interview at the Santee Station from 1200-1230 hours. 
  
On 03/01/18, and about 2300 hours, two juvenile females attended a softball game at the Santee Sportsplex, located at 
9951 Riverwalk Drive.  They went to their vehicle to warm up, which was parked in the Sportsplex parking lot. While they 
were seated in the back seat an unknown Hispanic male walked up and began to look through the window. The male 
started to reach towards the driver's side door handle. The juvenile immediately reached upfront and locked the doors. 
The male walked away and they lost sight of him.  One of the juveniles ran towards the Sportsplex.  The male jumped out 
from behind a vehicle and briefly chased her. 
 
The male got into an early 2000's model, dark red minivan with faded paint and a sticker on the back window. The male 
drove away through the south exit of the parking lot. 
 
The male was described as a Hispanic male, about 32 years old, about 5'9" tall, about 170 pounds, short brown hair, 
clean shaven, wearing a black hoodie, black pants, and a black and white backpack. The male's right eyebrow had two 
shaved lines through it. 
 
Deputies have been unable to locate the second juvenile involved in this incident. Detectives are currently working on this 
case and attempting to locate the other juvenile. 
 
If anyone has any information related to this incident please call the Sheriff's Communications Center at (858) 565-5200. 
 
 


